
Proceedings
Kanawha City Council

Proceedings from September 17, 2020
	 The Kanawha City Council met in spe-
cial open meeting Thursday, September 
17, 2020, at 5:00 p.m. Council members 
present: Ray Bassett, Judy VanderPloeg 
and Jeremy Purvis. Absent: Mathieu Le-
may and Shirley Baker. Mayor Sobek 
called the meeting to order at 5:00 p.m.
	 The purpose of the meeting was to get 
Council approval to purchase 2 valves 
and insulation for a water main at the 5th 
Street & Main Street intersection project. 
The estimated cost of the valves and in-
sulation was $4900 each.
	 Councilperson Bassett made the mo-
tion to purchase and install the two valves 
and move the fire hydrant at the same 
time. The motion was seconded. All were 
in favor. Motion carried.
	 Councilperson VanderPloeg moved for 
adjournment. The motion was seconded. 
All were in favor. Motion carried.
	 Gloria Sobek, Mayor
	 Sharon Grimm, City Clerk
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